
YOUR SAFETY AND WELL-BEING ARE OUR PRIORITY

We recognize there’s a high level of concern among our people about the safety of 
their personal health and their families; and we want to respond to 2 questions that 
have been raised:

Will Kaiser Permanente provide me with personal protective equipment?
Yes, Kaiser Permanente will provide you with the appropriate PPE based on 
current, scientifically based guidelines according to your role and your clinical 
interaction with our patients.

If my role and interaction with our members/patients does not require 
I wear PPE, like a mask, may I bring in my own and wear at work?
Yes. In clinical areas where staff are caring for non-COVID-19 or persons under 
investigation and in nonclinical areas and areas where staff has patient and 
member-facing encounters, staff members may use masks brought from home, 
should they choose. As we build our capacity and are confident that we have 
sufficient masks for staff in clinical care, we will make additional masks available 
to staff working in these areas. If you bring your own mask, it must be properly 
maintained, functional, and clean.


